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Dear Readers, 

We're delighted to be here with you for the final issue of 2023. In this issue, we will share with you 
9 studies, including 5 original research articles, 3 cases and one letter to the editor. Once again, 
some of these articles originate from international researchers. In 2023, our journal received ar-
ticles from 45 different countries around the world. This demonstrates that our journal has gained 
international recognition. 

Two of our studies in this issue are related to cancer screening, one of the preventive health ser-
vices. Doğan Kaya et al. examine patients' belief models in cervical cancer screening in their study. 
Aykanat Aykanat Yurtsever et al. aims to assess the community's level of awareness regarding can-
cer screenings. Breastfeeding promotion is one of the important topics in family medicine, and 
Kamış et al. examined the level of breastfeeding knowledge in their study. Seeking an answer to 
whether flexible working truly reduces emergency admissions, Tüzün et al. explore this practice 
in their study. It would be very useful to increase the number of such studies in order to generate 
evidence for the regulation of the health system. Polycystic ovary syndrome is strongly linked to 
metabolic issues like obesity, dyslipidemia, and insulin resistance. Moreover, the anti-müllerian 
hormone is associated with polycystic ovary syndrome. The study of Güngör et al. was to inves-
tigate the relationship between anti-Müllerian hormone and prolactin levels in polycystic ovary 
syndrome. It takes its place in this issue as an interesting clinical study...

I would like to thank all our authors, reviewers and editors who contributed to this issue.

Hope to meet you in the spring...

Mustafa Reşat DABAK, Prof. M.D.

Editor in Chief


